
FILED 6/26/2019 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 05191-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

June 26, 2019 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 Slllli\IARO OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIO,\ 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Cler~ 

Jefferson Doehling, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering~~ 
Docket No. 20190080-WS - Application for limited proceeding rate increase in 
Brevard County, by Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 

Please file the attached email correspondence to Martin Friedman- Approval for extension to 

July 17, 2019, to resolve deficiencies, in the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

JD/pz 

Attachment 



Jeff Doehling 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Marty, 

Jeff Doehling 
Monday, June 17, 2019 9:05AM 
'Martin S. Friedman' 
Robert Graves; Clayton Lewis; Laura King 

RE: Aquarina Limited Proceeding 

Thank you for following up with me on behalf of Aquarina Utilities, Inc. In that case, I will give them a 30-day 
extension from today's date, which puts the new due date at July 17, 2019. Please let me know if any further 

assistance is needed. 

Best regards, 
Jeff 

Jefferson Doehling 
Engineering Specialist 
Division of Engineering 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6127 

From: Martin S. Friedman [mailto:MFriedman@deanmead.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2019 8:42 AM 
To: Jeff Doehling 
Cc: Kevin & Holly Burge (aquarinautilities@bellsouth.net); Ben Simmons 
Subject: Aquarina Limited Proceeding 

Jeff, 
I have been assured that Aquarina is working on the schedules to resolve the deficiencies, although I do 

not yet have a firm date fo r getting them. 
Mruty 

DEAN 
MrAD 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

www.deanmead.com 

Martin S Friedman 
Attorney at Law 
MFriedman@deanmead.com 

D: 407-310-2077 
Dean, Mead, Egerton, Bloodworth, Capouano & Bozarth, P.A. 
420 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 700, Orlando. FL 32801 oiliiiiiisiiei Melbourne 

1 




